
 

Happy Holidays from Meridian Waste 

 

We want to take this opportunity to thank you for your business in 2019. We hope to continue our partnership for years 

to come. 

 

We have recently implemented an exciting new program to streamline our work order and communication process with 

our customers. We believe this will enhance our customer relations and provide added value for your business and 

peace of mind. 

  

Close The Loop 

We're implementing our Close The Loop program to provide you step by step communication and confirmation of the 

work our clients need to have completed. The process is quite simple and straightforward. Once a work order is 

complete, the email on file for that service address receives an auto-generated electronic communication from Meridian 

Waste. The work order will describe the work to be done, the date of completion, and sharing contact information if 

additional follow-up is needed. It's pretty simple - and for those of you who are not on-site, it helps give you the peace 

of mind that the project was completed in a timely manner allowing you focus on more pressing needs and issues.  

 

 

Our goal is to make taking out the trash a little earlier than it was before! 

 

The idea isn't original, but we here at Meridian Waste believe we may be one of the first to implement this 

communication tool within the solid waste industry. 

  

Please remember to check out our website at ​www.meridianwaste.com​ for the latest zip code database of the areas we 

serve. Have a safe and happy holiday season, and enjoy the start of the New Year! 

 

George Sides 
gsides@meridianwaste.com 

http://www.meridianwaste.com/

